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  Defending Air Bases in an Age of Insurgency
Shannon Caudill,Air University Press,2014-08 This
anthology discusses the converging operational
issues of air base defense and counterinsurgency.
It explores the diverse challenges associated with
defending air assets and joint personnel in a
counterinsurgency environment. The authors are
primarily Air Force officers from security forces,
intelligence, and the office of special
investigations, but works are included from a US
Air Force pilot and a Canadian air force officer.
The authors examine lessons from Vietnam, Iraq,
Afghanistan, and other conflicts as they relate to
securing air bases and sustaining air operations
in a high-threat counterinsurgency environment.
The essays review the capabilities, doctrine,
tactics, and training needed in base defense
operations and recommend ways in which to build a
strong, synchronized ground defense partnership
with joint and combined forces. The authors offer
recommendations on the development of combat
leaders with the depth of knowledge, tactical and
operational skill sets, and counterinsurgency mind
set necessary to be effective in the modern
asymmetric battlefield.
  The Craft and Science of Coffee Britta
Folmer,2016-12-16 The Craft and Science of Coffee
follows the coffee plant from its origins in East
Africa to its current role as a global product
that influences millions of lives though
sustainable development, economics, and consumer
desire. For most, coffee is a beloved beverage.
However, for some it is also an object of
scientifically study, and for others it is
approached as a craft, both building on skills and
experience. By combining the research and insights
of the scientific community and expertise of the
crafts people, this unique book brings readers
into a sustained and inclusive conversation, one
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where academic and industrial thought leaders,
coffee farmers, and baristas are quoted, each
informing and enriching each other. This unusual
approach guides the reader on a journey from
coffee farmer to roaster, market analyst to
barista, in a style that is both rigorous and
experience based, universally relevant and
personally engaging. From on-farming processes to
consumer benefits, the reader is given a deeper
appreciation and understanding of coffee's
complexity and is invited to form their own
educated opinions on the ever changing situation,
including potential routes to further shape the
coffee future in a responsible manner. Presents a
novel synthesis of coffee research and real-world
experience that aids understanding, appreciation,
and potential action. Includes contributions from
a multitude of experts who address complex
subjects with a conversational approach. Provides
expert discourse on the coffee calue chain, from
agricultural and production practices,
sustainability, post-harvest processing, and
quality aspects to the economic analysis of the
consumer value proposition. Engages with the key
challenges of future coffee production and
potential solutions.
  Managing the Risks of Extreme Events and
Disasters to Advance Climate Change Adaptation
Christopher B. Field,Vicente Barros,Thomas F.
Stocker,Qin Dahe,2012-05-28 This Intergovernmental
Panel on Climate Change Special Report (IPCC-SREX)
explores the challenge of understanding and
managing the risks of climate extremes to advance
climate change adaptation. Extreme weather and
climate events, interacting with exposed and
vulnerable human and natural systems, can lead to
disasters. Changes in the frequency and severity
of the physical events affect disaster risk, but
so do the spatially diverse and temporally dynamic
patterns of exposure and vulnerability. Some types
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of extreme weather and climate events have
increased in frequency or magnitude, but
populations and assets at risk have also
increased, with consequences for disaster risk.
Opportunities for managing risks of weather- and
climate-related disasters exist or can be
developed at any scale, local to international.
Prepared following strict IPCC procedures, SREX is
an invaluable assessment for anyone interested in
climate extremes, environmental disasters and
adaptation to climate change, including
policymakers, the private sector and academic
researchers.
  Bastard Culture! Mirko Tobias Schäfer,2011 The
computer and particularly the Internet have been
represented as enabling technologies, turning
consumers into users and users into producers. The
unfolding online cultural production by users has
been framed enthusiastically as participatory
culture. But while many studies of user activities
and the use of the Internet tend to romanticize
emerging media practices, this book steps beyond
the usual framework and analyzes user
participation in the context of accompanying
popular and scholarly discourse, as well as the
material aspects of design, and their relation to
the practices of design and appropriation.
  Supply Chain Management for Sustainable Food
Networks Eleftherios Iakovou,Dionysis
Bochtis,Dimitrios Vlachos,Dimitrios
Aidonis,2016-01-19 An interdisciplinary framework
for managing sustainable agrifood supply chains
Supply Chain Management for Sustainable Food
Networks provides an up-to-date and
interdisciplinary framework for designing and
operating sustainable supply chains for agri-food
products. Focus is given to decision-making
procedures and methodologies enabling policy-
makers, managers and practitioners to design and
manage effectively sustainable agrifood supply
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chain networks. Authored by high profile
researchers with global expertise in designing and
operating sustainable supply chains in the agri-
food industry, this book: Features the entire
hierarchical decision-making process for managing
sustainable agrifood supply chains. Covers
knowledge-based farming, management of
agricultural wastes, sustainability, green supply
chain network design, safety, security and
traceability, IT in agrifood supply chains, carbon
footprint management, quality management, risk
management and policy- making. Explores green
supply chain management, sustainable knowledge-
based farming, corporate social responsibility,
environmental management and emerging trends in
agri-food retail supply chain operations. Examines
sustainable practices that are unique for
agriculture as well as practices that already have
been implemented in other industrial sectors such
as green logistics and Corporate Social
Responsibility (CSR). Supply Chain Management for
Sustainable Food Networks provides a useful
resource for researchers, practitioners, policy-
makers, regulators and C-level executives that
deal with strategic decision-making. Post-graduate
students in the field of agriculture sciences,
engineering, operations management, logistics and
supply chain management will also benefit from
this book.
  Creech Blue James C. Slife,2004 Colonel Slife
chronicles the influence of the late Gen Wilbur L.
Bill Creech7a leader, visionary, warrior, and
mentor7in the areas of equipment and tactics,
training, organization, and leader development.
His study serves both to explain the context of a
turbulent time in our Air Force's history and to
reveal where tomorrow's airmen may find answers to
some of the difficult challenges facing them
today. Colonel Slife, who addresses such
controversial topics as the development of the
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Army's AirLand Battle doctrine and what it meant
to airmen, is among the first to describe what
historians will surely see in years to come as the
revolutionary developments of the late 1970s/early
1980s and General Creech's central role. Creech
Blue enlightens the Air Force on its strongly held
convictions during that period and challenges the
idea that by 1990, when Iraq invaded Kuwait, the
Air Force had forgotten how to wage a strategic
air campaign and was dangerously close to plunging
into a costly and lengthy war of attrition had it
not been for the vision of a small cadre of
thinkers on the Air Staff. In exploring the
doctrine and language of the decade leading up to
Operation Desert Storm, Colonel Slife reveals that
the Air Force was not as shortsighted as many
people have argued.
  MySQL to DB2 Conversion Guide Whei-Jen
Chen,Angela Carlson,IBM Redbooks,2009-12-01
Switching database vendors is often considered an
exhausting challenge for database administrators
and developers. Complexity, total cost, and the
risk of downtime are often the reasons that
restrain IT decision makers from starting the
migration project. The primary goal of this book
is to show that, with the proper planning and
guidance, converting from MySQL to IBM® DB2® is
not only feasible but straightforward. If you
picked up this book, you are most likely
considering converting to DB2 and are probably
aware of several of the advantages of to
converting to DB2 data server. In this IBM
Redbooks® publication, we discuss in detail how
you can take advantage of this industry leading
database server. This book is an informative guide
that describes how to convert the database system
from MySQLTM 5.1 to DB2® V9.7 on Linux® and the
steps that are involved in enabling the
applications to use DB2 instead of MySQL. This
guide also presents the best practices in
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conversion strategy and planning, conversion
tools, porting steps, and practical conversion
examples. It is intended for technical staff that
is involved in a MySQL to DB2 conversion project.
  Cotton Production Khawar Jabran,Bhagirath Singh
Chauhan,2019-08-05 Provides a comprehensive
overview of the role of cotton in the economy and
cotton production around the world This book
offers a complete look at the world’s largest
fiber crop: cotton. It examines its effect on the
global economy—its uses and products, harvesting
and processing, as well as the major challenges
and their solutions, recent trends, and modern
technologies involved in worldwide production of
cotton. Cotton Production presents recent
developments achieved by major cotton producing
regions around the world, including China, India,
USA, Pakistan, Turkey and Europe, South America,
Central Asia, and Australia. In addition to origin
and history, it discusses the recent advances in
management practices, as well as the agronomic
challenges and the solutions in the major cotton
producing areas of the world. Keeping a focus on
global context, the book provides sufficient
details regarding the management of cotton crops.
These details are not limited to the choice of
cultivar, soil management, fertilizer and water
management, pest control, cotton harvesting, and
processing. The first book to cover all aspects of
cotton production in a global context Details the
role of cotton in the economy, the uses and
products of cotton, and its harvesting and
processing Discusses the current state of cotton
management practices and issues within and around
the world’s cotton producing areas Provides
insight into the ways to improve cotton
productivity in order to keep pace with the
growing needs of an increasing population Cotton
Production is an essential book for students
taking courses in agronomy and cropping systems as
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well as a reference for agricultural advisors,
extension specialists, and professionals
throughout the industry.
  Cavity-Enhanced Spectroscopy and Sensing
Gianluca Gagliardi,Hans-Peter Loock,2013-10-19 The
book reviews the dramatic recent advances in the
use of optical resonators for high sensitivity and
high resolution molecular spectroscopy as well as
for chemical, mechanical and physical sensing. It
encompasses a variety of cavities including those
made of two or more mirrors, optical fiber loops,
fiber gratings and spherical cavities. The book
focuses on novel techniques and their
applications. Each chapter is written by an expert
and/or pioneer in the field. These experts also
provide the theoretical background in optics and
molecular physics where needed. Examples of recent
breakthroughs include the use of frequency combs
(Nobel prize 2005) for cavity enhanced sensing and
spectroscopy, the use of novel cavity materials
and geometries, the development of optical
heterodyne detection techniques combined to active
frequency-locking schemes. These methods allow the
use and interrogation of optical resonators with a
variety of coherent light sources for trace gas
detection and sensing of strain, temperature and
pressure.
  X, Y Michael Blumlein,1993 Frankie watched
herself in the mirror as she danced in the strip
joint--it was the only way to get through the act.
But then the fat man came into the club, and the
siren screamed, and Frankie's world shattered like
a thousand shards of glass. In the morning, she
isn't Frankie any more. She doesn't remember who
she is. She knows for certain only one solid
truth: that she is a man. As for Terry, her
boyfriend, he cannot understand what his little
sex object is trying to tell him. Frankie, trapped
and livid, slowly learns to live as a captive in a
woman's skin, and learns to rule over her poor
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lover. She makes him work for her. She makes him
wait on her. She uses her stranger's body to
torture him with his own desire. They are an
ordinary couple in a private hell. A man and a
woman in changed places; a man and a woman
exploring all the cruelty and darkness and horror
that was once hidden between a woman and a man.--
Goodreads.com.
  Matlab - Modelling, Programming and Simulations
Emilson Pereira Leite,2010
  Urban China World Bank,2014-07-29 In the last 30
years, China’s record economic growth lifted half
a billion people out of poverty, with rapid
urbanization providing abundant labor, cheap land,
and good infrastructure. While China has avoided
some of the common ills of urbanization, strains
are showing as inefficient land development leads
to urban sprawl and ghost towns, pollution
threatens people’s health, and farmland and water
resources are becoming scarce. With China’s urban
population projected to rise to about one billion
– or close to 70 percent of the country’s
population – by 2030, China’s leaders are seeking
a more coordinated urbanization process. Urban
China is a joint research report by a team from
the World Bank and the Development Research Center
of China’s State Council which was established to
address the challenges and opportunities of
urbanization in China and to help China forge a
new model of urbanization. The report takes as its
point of departure the conviction that China's
urbanization can become more efficient, inclusive,
and sustainable. However, it stresses that
achieving this vision will require strong support
from both government and the markets for policy
reforms in a number of area. The report proposes
six main areas for reform: first, amending land
management institutions to foster more efficient
land use, denser cities, modernized agriculture,
and more equitable wealth distribution; second,
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adjusting the hukou household registration system
to increase labor mobility and provide urban
migrant workers equal access to a common standard
of public services; third, placing urban finances
on a more sustainable footing while fostering
financial discipline among local governments;
fourth, improving urban planning to enhance
connectivity and encourage scale and agglomeration
economies; fifth, reducing environmental pressures
through more efficient resource management; and
sixth, improving governance at the local level.
  Climate Change Signals and Response Chandra
Venkataraman,Trupti Mishra,Subimal Ghosh,Subhankar
Karmakar,2018-07-06 This book provides a synthesis
of research findings, in terms of strategic
knowledge outcomes regarding emergence of recent
regional climate signals, implications for impacts
assessment, and mitigation and adaptation
response, relevant in the Indian context. The
first part discusses evidence of climate change
and its underlying scientific processes across
India, chiefly focusing on impacts that are
already visible and attributable to anthropogenic
activities. The latter part deals with the
responses to climate change, highlighting the
mitigation and adaptation strategies in various
sectors and communities. The book presents a
concise interpretation, distilling practical
recommendations and policy prescriptions at
national and sub-national levels. It serves as a
reference point for understanding scientific
advances and persisting uncertainty, future
vulnerability and response capacity of interlinked
human and natural systems, pertaining to India. It
is an excellent resource for policy makers and
industry watchers in addition to the research
fraternity.
  The implementation of international law in
Germany and South Africa Mehrdad Payandeh,Silja
Vöneky,Dire Tladi,Alexander Proelss,Patrick
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Vrancken,Leonie Hensgen,Engela Schlemmer,Wolfgang
Durner,Lisa Chamberlain,Tumai Murombo,Nicola
Wenzel,Lilian Chenwi,Kirsten
Schmalenbach,Christopher Gevers,Bonolo
Dinokopila,Matthias Herdegen,2015-07-23 South
Africa, the power house of the African continent,
as well as Germany, Europe’s largest economic
power, are faced with an intricate maze of
international obligations, whether related to the
United Nations, the World Trade Organization, the
African Union or the European Union (EU),
international human rights law, international
humanitarian law, or any other sub-regime of
international law. The two countries are in a
different position when facing the implementation
of this maze of obligations. South Africa is a
developing economy that faces various capacity
challenges which, at times, also impact the manner
and extent to which it implements its
international treaty obligations. Germany, ont the
other hand, benefits from comparatively well-
funded institutes of international law and a well-
trained academic community, which have contributed
to the successful implementation of much of
international law. But as the relevant chapters in
this volume show, the German case is not without
its own complexities. As a result, an exchange of
ideas and experiences pertaining to the
implementation of international obligations can
prove fruitful for both countries. Moreover, such
an exchange could also serve as a useful point of
departure for other countries in Southern Africa
that face similar challenges in relation to
implementation. The current book explores suitable
techniques of implementation of international law,
by comparing South Africa with Germany. After a
general overview of the status of international
law within Germany and South Africa respectively,
it focuses on the implementation of international
instruments pertaining to key sub-areas of
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international law in the two countries. These
include the United Nations Charter (peace and
security), the international law of the sea,
international economic law, international
environmental law, international human rights law,
international criminal law, regional integration,
and the status of international judicial decisions
before domestic courts.
  Fungal Diseases Institute of Medicine,Board on
Global Health,Forum on Microbial
Threats,2011-10-08 Fungal diseases have
contributed to death and disability in humans,
triggered global wildlife extinctions and
population declines, devastated agricultural
crops, and altered forest ecosystem dynamics.
Despite the extensive influence of fungi on health
and economic well-being, the threats posed by
emerging fungal pathogens to life on Earth are
often underappreciated and poorly understood. On
December 14 and 15, 2010, the IOM's Forum on
Microbial Threats hosted a public workshop to
explore the scientific and policy dimensions
associated with the causes and consequences of
emerging fungal diseases.
  Mastering Windows XP Registry Peter D.
Hipson,2002-05-29 Expert Advice for Windows XP
Power Users Created for Windows power users and
anyone who aspires to be one, Mastering Windows XP
Registry provides focused, practical coverage of
Windows' most important--and most challenging--
element: the registry. Inside, you'll learn to
customize Windows XP, optimize the network, and
avoid scores of potential disasters, all by
working with registry settings. If you're a power
user, a system administrator, programmer, or
consultant, this guide is absolutely essential.
Coverage includes: * Understanding registry keys
and data types * Applying the secrets of the most
important registry keys * Adjusting the Windows
GUI through registry settings * Using the registry
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in networking * Optimizing performance by editing
registry settings * Working with registry tools *
Recovering from disasters * Eliminating unwanted
keys, entries, applications, and files * Taking
advantage of the registry in your own programs *
Tracking registry changes made by applications *
Navigating registry entries
  WDM Systems and Networks Neophytos (Neo)
Antoniades,Georgios Ellinas,Ioannis
Roudas,2011-12-08 Modeling, Simulation, Design and
Engineering of WDM Systems and Networks provides
readers with the basic skills, concepts, and
design techniques used to begin design and
engineering of optical communication systems and
networks at various layers. The latest semi-
analytical system simulation techniques are
applied to optical WDM systems and networks, and a
review of the various current areas of optical
communications is presented. Simulation is mixed
with experimental verification and engineering to
present the industry as well as state-of-the-art
research. This contributed volume is divided into
three parts, accommodating different readers
interested in various types of networks and
applications. The first part of the book presents
modeling approaches and simulation tools mainly
for the physical layer including transmission
effects, devices, subsystems, and systems),
whereas the second part features more
engineering/design issues for various types of
optical systems including ULH, access, and in-
building systems. The third part of the book
covers networking issues related to the design of
provisioning and survivability algorithms for
impairment-aware and multi-domain networks.
Intended for professional scientists, company
engineers, and university researchers, the text
demonstrates the effectiveness of computer-aided
design when it comes to network engineering and
prototyping.
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  Recommendations to the Congress United States.
Congress. Pepper Commission,1990
  International Resources Guide to Hazardous
Chemicals Stanley A. Greene,2003-01-14 A reference
for chemists, toxicologists, laboratory
technicians, manufacturers, safety professionals,
emergency first responders, and lawyers, this
international directory of 51 major countries,
provides more than 7,500 entries of hazardous
chemical manufacturers, organizations, government
agencies, hotlines, and useful Web sites for
software and databases around the world.
  Hands-On GPU Programming with CUDA Jaegeun
Han,Bharatkumar Sharma,2019-09-27 Explore
different GPU programming methods using libraries
and directives, such as OpenACC, with extension to
languages such as C, C++, and Python Key Features
Learn parallel programming principles and
practices and performance analysis in GPU
computing Get to grips with distributed multi GPU
programming and other approaches to GPU
programming Understand how GPU acceleration in
deep learning models can improve their performance
Book Description Compute Unified Device
Architecture (CUDA) is NVIDIA's GPU computing
platform and application programming interface.
It's designed to work with programming languages
such as C, C++, and Python. With CUDA, you can
leverage a GPU's parallel computing power for a
range of high-performance computing applications
in the fields of science, healthcare, and deep
learning. Learn CUDA Programming will help you
learn GPU parallel programming and understand its
modern applications. In this book, you'll discover
CUDA programming approaches for modern GPU
architectures. You'll not only be guided through
GPU features, tools, and APIs, you'll also learn
how to analyze performance with sample parallel
programming algorithms. This book will help you
optimize the performance of your apps by giving
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insights into CUDA programming platforms with
various libraries, compiler directives (OpenACC),
and other languages. As you progress, you'll learn
how additional computing power can be generated
using multiple GPUs in a box or in multiple boxes.
Finally, you'll explore how CUDA accelerates deep
learning algorithms, including convolutional
neural networks (CNNs) and recurrent neural
networks (RNNs). By the end of this CUDA book,
you'll be equipped with the skills you need to
integrate the power of GPU computing in your
applications. What you will learn Understand
general GPU operations and programming patterns in
CUDA Uncover the difference between GPU
programming and CPU programming Analyze GPU
application performance and implement optimization
strategies Explore GPU programming, profiling, and
debugging tools Grasp parallel programming
algorithms and how to implement them Scale GPU-
accelerated applications with multi-GPU and multi-
nodes Delve into GPU programming platforms with
accelerated libraries, Python, and OpenACC Gain
insights into deep learning accelerators in CNNs
and RNNs using GPUs Who this book is for This
beginner-level book is for programmers who want to
delve into parallel computing, become part of the
high-performance computing community and build
modern applications. Basic C and C++ programming
experience is assumed. For deep learning
enthusiasts, this book covers Python InterOps, DL
libraries, and practical examples on performance
estimation.
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